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April 25, 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

In light of the exponential increase in the number of Covid-19 cases and in response to 

the request received from the Parent-Teacher Association, the school has decided to 

close with immediate effect. The summer camp as well as the extra classes/ remedial 

classes planned both for junior, middle and senior school students have been 

postponed. They will be conducted 27th May onwards. Please note that the holiday 

homework for all the subjects will be shared this week in the respective Google 

Classrooms. Junior school please see Parent login. Moreover, extra worksheets and 

resources will also be shared with students availing parallel and remedial support. 

 

We urge you to take all necessary precautions and stay safe and healthy. 

 

Warm regards 

 

Richa Sharma Agnihotri 

Principal. 


